
 
 
 
 
 

 

Forestry Corporation of NSW 
 

Clear Fall Harvest Contracts in the Bathurst 
Management Area. 
 

Forestry Corporation of NSW (FCNSW) has commenced a process to establish contracts for 
Harvesting services in the Bathurst Management Area. 
 

Request for Proposal - FCNSW invites proposals for, 

 

Harvest – Approximately 360,000 tonnes per annum in the Bathurst Management Area. 
Comprising up to five individual parcels spanning Clearfall and specialised Steep operations. 

 

The contracts offered are for commencement on 2nd March 2020, or as otherwise agreed 
and are supported by existing long-term sales agreements with FCNSW customers. 

 

Further information is available at 
http://www.forestrycorporation.com.au/management/tenders 

 

Or from Jack Cotterill via email at jack.cotterill@fcnsw.com.au or mobile phone on 0427 
262 620. 

 

RFP close 5:00PM Friday 13th September 2019. 
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